Vandenberg Blvd Closed Between John Harden and TP White Dr

Jacksonville, AR

Vandenberg Boulevard closed between
John Harden Drive and TP White Drive

Traffic will take John Harden Drive south to
the new N. James Street Bridge and cross
over to access east of Highway 67/167.
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Traffic will take N. 1st
Street south to W. Main
Street and proceed to
Marshall Road to access
west of Highway 67/167.
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